
 
 
 

Memorandum - Immunology #20 
 
 
To:  UNC Health System Attending Physicians, Faculty Practice Physicians,  

Housestaff, Clinical Nurse Coordinators, Department Heads and  
Supervisors 

 
From:  John Schmitz, PhD 
  Director, Immunology Laboratory 
 
  Eric Weimer, PhD 
  Associate Director, Immunology Laboratory 
 
  Herbert C. Whinna, MD, PhD 
  Medical Director, McLendon Clinical Laboratories 
 
Date:   June 7, 2023 
 
Subject:  Infectious Mononucleosis Heterophile Antibody Test 
 

 
Effective immediately all samples for heterophile antibody testing (LAB482) will be referred to 
Rex Hospital Laboratory.  This temporary change is due to the unavailability of reagent from the 
kit vendor.  
 
Please contact the Immunology Laboratory (984-974-1815) with any questions. 
 
 


